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  Update: Seventh Judicial Circuit Courthouse Closures Due to Hurricane Milton 

In addition to the previously announced closures in the Seventh Judicial Circuit, serving Flagler, 
Putnam, St. Johns, and Volusia counties, for Wednesday and Thursday, Oct. 9 and 10, all 
courthouses in the Seventh Judicial Circuit will also be closed on Friday, Oct. 11, due to 
the anticipated impact of Hurricane Milton. This closure includes First Appearances, Detention 
Hearings, and Shelter Hearings. 

Weather and circumstances permitting, First Appearances, Detention Hearings, and Shelter 
Hearings may resume on Saturday, Oct. 12. Regular court operations are anticipated to resume 
on Monday, Oct. 14.  

For the latest updates, please visit www.circuit7.org or call the courthouse locations listed 
below: 

• 386-313-4552 (Bunnell) 
• 386-257-6031 (Daytona Beach) 
• 386-626-6573 (DeLand) 
• 386-329-0895 (Palatka) 
• 904-827-5670 (St. Augustine) 
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